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From the Principal’s Desk  
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Last Friday, we sent home a letter from the Archdiocese regarding the coronavirus. As stated in that letter, we are taking 

appropriate precautions in keeping with best practices and monitoring the situation in conjunction with the Archdiocese. As 

a school community, we have also made sure to take stock of our inventory of cleaning/disinfecting supplies as well as 

supplies for our health room to ensure that we have a reasonable amount of supplies on hand.  

 

Although we are paying special attention to the coronavirus, we don’t want to downplay other illnesses such as the flu, 

colds, and “stomach bugs.” If your child is not well, it is always a good idea to keep them home for evaluation and 

observation. Attached to this newsletter is the “Considerations for Keeping Your Child Home” memo that we have 

previously sent home from the Health Room.  

 

A special note about lice. We have been having a difficult time with lice this year in a few grades. Just as a reminder, if you 

detect lice, the school should be notified (via the school nurse) and it needs to receive treatment before coming back to 

school. Upon return to school, the child will need to be evaluated by the school nurse before being readmitted to class. 

 

We want to keep our students as healthy and safe as possible, and it takes a team effort. Thank you for your cooperation. If 

you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to our wonderful school nurse, Sue Toth - 

stoth@schooloftheincarnation.org. 

 

 

In Christ, 

Ms. Baker 

  

 

 

 

Friday, March 6th:  12:15 Dismissal – ESP in session 

End of T2 

Deadline for Tuition contract, deposit and FACTS Agreement for 20-21 school year 

Saturday, March 7th:  HSA Irish Fest 12:00 – 4:00 PM 

    Book Fair sales begin during Irish Fest 

March 9 – 13:   Book Fair open 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

Wednesday, March 11th: Spring Sports & Club Photos 8:30 AM 

Thursday, March 12th:  Confession Grade 4/5 1:00 PM 

Friday, March 13th:  Pi Day celebrated – see below for more information 

Monday, March 16th:  Class Photos – see below for schedule 

    Progress reports sent home 

Thursday, March 19th:  8th Grade Panoramic Picture 8:30 AM 

    Class Photos – see below for schedule 

    Spring Concert 2:00 PM and 7:00 PM 

Friday, March 20th:  12:15 Dismissal – ESP in session 

    Spirit Wear Day 

March 23, 24, 26 & 27:  Standardized Testing for Grades 2-8 

March 25th:   Incarnation Day/Faith Rally 

    School Mass 1:30 PM 

March 30 & 31:  Standardized Testing for Grades 2-8 

April 1-3:   Standardized Testing Make-up days 

Wednesday, April 1st:  Summer uniform begins 

Stations of the Cross 7:00 PM 

Friday, April 3rd:  12:15 Dismissal – ESP in session 

    Stations of the Cross 10:45 AM 

April 6 – 15:   Easter Break – School closed 

Thursday, April 16th:  Classes resume 
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Class Photos 

 Class photos for grades PK - 3rd, Mrs. Dlugonski, Mrs. Goodman, and Ms. Dugan will be taken on Monday, March 

16th, from 8:30-10:30. 

 

 Class photos for Mrs. Ricardi, Ms. Werthmann, 5th grade, Mrs. Nolte, Mrs. Rahim, Mrs. Noble, Ms. Zerhusen, and the 

8th grade panoramic picture will be taken on Thursday, March 19th, from 8:30-10:30. 

 

Please make sure your children are in FULL WINTER UNIFORM, including belts and proper socks and shoes! 

To order a 5X7 class photo for $10, please visit https://AccessMyEvent.com/PKFSQ8. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Book Fair Dates and eWallet 

Elephants, Tigers, and Books, oh my!  The Jungle themed Spring Scholastic Book Fair is coming up!  Book Fair will open 

Saturday, March 7 from noon to 4 pm during Irish Fest, and will be open Monday through Friday, March 9 - 13, from 8 am to 

4 pm.  You may also shop online at https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/schoolofincarnation.  

 

Please consider creating a eWallet account for your child this year.  eWallet is the easy and secure way 

to provide spending money for your child.  Select whatever amount you would like, and unspent funds will not be charged 

to your credit card.  All eWallet accounts are searchable in the Book Fair registers, so no need for your child to bring 

anything in to shop!  Set one up here: https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/parent-how-it-works.html?fairID=4422391 

 

Book Fair - Call for Volunteers 

Virtus certified volunteers: please consider signing up for a volunteer slot to help with Book Fair.  The kids are always so 

excited to shop at Book Fair, and your help makes it possible!   We appreciate the Book Fair volunteers so much! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4BACAD2BA2FE3-spring 

 

Anne Arundel County Science Fair 

The School of the Incarnation Science Fair winners will be competing in the county fair this weekend. If anyone would like to 

stop by to show support, you may attend the public viewing session at Annapolis High School this Saturday, March 7th from 

9 am - 10 am. Good luck to all of our participants! 

 

Volleyball Clinics 

Please see the attached flyer for information regarding volleyball clinics. The registration link can be found in this newsletter, 

the flyer, and the school's athletics page. 

 

COACH STILL NEEDED: 

We are in need of a volunteer coach for the 4/5 grade (B/G Mixed). There will be five sessions from 3-4:30pm, for five weeks 

(days could change if we have any school closings or conflicts). The basic knowledge of volleyball is all you really need. If 

you are interested in coaching please let me know. I would be happy to give specifics and answer any questions you may 

have. Anyone that wants to coach would need to have their volunteer screening up-to-date. The position will be given on 

a first come, first serve basis. However, if multiple parents volunteer, you are more than welcome to work together. 

 

Volleyball Clinic Flyer: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k2_LEnj6UDy5r-0uWg8FX-

T0Po67ubvYTWNLX1uuCOk/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Registration link: https://forms.gle/78XM2jHhD17E3gtAA 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Smith (kbsmith@schooloftheincarnation.org) 

 

Beyond Program Club highlights and links: 
Chess Club registration link for Spring session (grades 5-8): 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/chessclub2 

 

Highlights: 
The Dance and Cheer Squads were enthusiastic cheerleaders at the Feb. 28th Faculty-Student Basketball Games!  After 

months of coaching, learning, and rehearsing, they gave an outstanding and fun dance performance to a very full house 

of family and friends.  They were led during this special event by four amazing alumni of The School of the Incarnation: Julia 

Navarro, Anna Stefano, Kate Navarro, and Sophie Davis.  A very special thank you to Mrs. Navarro and Mrs. Rich for 

coordinating with the Archbishop Spalding High School Dance Team to make this first year of the program a reality and 

success.   

 Pi Day  

Pi Day will be celebrated at SOTI on Friday, March 13th. To celebrate, students may dress out-of-

uniform but must wear a Pi Day shirt (purchased, previously purchased or homemade).  Students 

who have PE on Fridays must wear sneakers. Please see page 47 in Parent-Student Handbook for out 

of uniform guidelines. 
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https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/schoolofincarnation
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Yoga Club is finishing up their sessions this week.   Thank you to Mrs. Zerhusen for sharing her knowledge as well as her 

dedication to helping the participants develop their individual skills and strengths. 
 
Upcoming Events that all are invited to come out and support: 

 March 7th: Destination Imagination Teams perform at South River High School for their Regional Tournament (Times 

to perform:  Rising Stars Team: 3:00 and Middle School Team: 3:20) 

 March 14th: Robotics teams and Lego League Junior Teams participate in a Catholic Robotics League event at our 

school (9:30-12:00) 

 March 21st: Lego League Junior Teams participate in their end of season “Expo” at South River High School (10:00-

12:30) 

 
If you have questions or can volunteer for any of the programs, please contact Miss Amy 

Santini:  asantini@schooloftheincarnation.org 
 

Have you purchased a Yearbook?  

The cost of a yearbook is now $40. Click on the link below to order your yearbook (no checks accepted – orders must be 

place online): 

 

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1521567/School-of-the-Incarnation/2020-

Yearbook/2019080704280202796/CATALOG_SHOP/. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Home and School Association (HSA) News 
 

 

 

Gala Live Auction 

We are working on the live auction portion of the Gala. If you have a vacation home, some season tickets or a subscription 

to an event and would consider donating to our Gala, please email Deb Asher at dabrady99@yahoo.com or Mike 

Bodendorf at mbodendorf@hotmail.com. 

 

She's a Winner!! 

Congratulations to Carol Saah, our February VIP Parent red ticket winner! Thank you for sharing your time and resources with 

our school. Please remember we have an ice cream party waiting for the classroom with the highest volunteer hours at the 

end of the school year. More information can be found on the sidebar on the HSA webpage. 

 

HSA Election Information 

The SOTI HSA Elections Committee is pleased to announce the candidates for the upcoming 2020 HSA Executive Board 

elections, to be held at the last HSA meeting of the year on April 28, 2020.  Please review each candidate's biography to 

gain a an appreciation for their relevant skills and experiences. We are grateful to each and every candidate for their 

willingness to serve the SOTI community! 

 

Candidates for Vice President: 

o Neena Holland 

o Christopher Long 

Candidate for Secretary:  

o Cheryl Cline 

Candidates for Parent Representative to the School Board: 

o Guy Andes 

o Michelle Kunzelman 

o Gicelle Rios 

 
Information regarding the candidates is available on the HSA website:  

https://www.schooloftheincarnation.org/resources/home-school-association 
 

 

Irish Fest 

Please join us for an afternoon of fun at the Irish Fest this Saturday, March 7 from noon to 4 pm. Enjoy live music,  

children's activities, contests, food and more!   Please bring cash as snacks, bar and meals are cash only. See attached 

flyers for more information, purchase tickets, donate baked goods or enter the Irish Soda Bread contest or click on this link to 

purchase tickets:  https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/irishfest2020?token=1224030453 
 

 

mailto:asantini@schooloftheincarnation.org
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The Irish Fest Committee is in need of Parent Volunteers to help make our Irish Fest another successful event.  Click the link 

and sign up for a slot or two!!! 

 

Parent Volunteer Link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45AEA72FA6F49-parent 

 

Middle School Volunteers, you haven't been left out.  Click the link below to help the Irish Fest Committee and earn those 

service hours.   

 

Middle School Volunteer Link 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45AEA72FA6F49-middle3 

 

Gala Class Basket Donations NEEDED 

Please lookout for an email from your Gala/Class Basket parent. You may have gotten an email already. PLEASE donate to 

your class baskets. These are money makers at the Gala for our school. Let’s make them spectacular!! 

 

CASH BASH Raffle 

HSA is selling Cash Bash raffle tickets. Nine chances to win with each chance offering a larger money payout. We will draw 

winners on April 24th at the Gala. You do not need to be present to win. Tickets are $40 each or 3 for $100. Tickets can be 

bought here https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/cashbash2020?token=2111788552 or via check 

(see flyer). 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45AEA72FA6F49-parent
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45AEA72FA6F49-middle3
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/cashbash2020?token=2111788552


Dear Parents or Guardians: 

To prevent widespread illness in school, we recommend that your child stay home from school if experiencing flu or cold 

symptoms. To decide whether or not to send your child to school, please consider the following guidelines: 

Consider keeping your child at home for an extra day of rest and observation if he/she has any of the following 

symptoms: 

 Very stuffy or runny nose and/or cough 

 Mild sore throat (no fever, no known exposure to strep) 

 Headache  

 Mild stomach ache 

Definitely keep your child home for treatment and observation if he/she has any of these symptoms: 

 Fever greater than 100 degrees by mouth.  Your child may return to school only after his/her temperature 

has been consistently below 100 degrees, by mouth, for a minimum of 24 hours without medication 

intervention. 

 Vomiting or diarrhea, even once. Your child may return to school only after waiting a period of 24 hours 

from the last bought of vomiting or diarrhea with no medication intervention. 

 Chills 

 General malaise or feelings of fatigue, weakness or muscle aches. 

 Frequent congested (wet) or croupy cough. 

 Lots of nasal congestion with frequent blowing of nose. 

To help prevent the spread of flu and colds, teach your children good hygiene habits: 

 Wash hands frequently and well. 

 Turn off the water faucet with a paper towel instead of using your freshly cleaned hands. 

 Keep hands away from your eyes, nose and mouth. 

 Cover mouth and nose when sneezing or coughing - use a tissue, throw it away directly and then wash hands 

or cough into your inner elbow. 

 Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 

A child who has started antibiotics has to be on medication for 24 hours before considered non-contagious and able to 

return to school. Often when a child awakens with vague complaints (the way colds and the flu begin) it is wise to 

observe your child at home for an hour or two before deciding whether or not to bring them to school. Sending children 

to school to “see how they do” or instructing them to go to the school nurse and call you if they can’t make it or feel 

worse is not advisable. Your child should be physically able to participate in all school activities on return to school. 

Keeping a sick child at home will minimize the spread of infections and viruses to other students, faculty and staff. Lastly, 

please consider getting your child the flu vaccine each year. 

Thank you in advance for helping make this year as healthy as possible! 

Best regards, 

Sue Toth, BA, RN 



Irish Fest
  SATURDAY, MARCH 7, 2020 

 NOON–4 P.M.

   
School of the Incarnation’s

12th Annual

IRISH MUSIC  •  LIVE IRISH BAND  •  MAGICIAN

Name: ___________________________________________________

Youngest Child’s Name: _____________________________________

Teacher: __________________________________________________

Purchase your meal tickets early. Meal tickets will be limited at the door. Deadline to purchase meal  
tickets is March 2, 2020. No tickets will be sent home. A list will be kept at the door to facilitate check-in.

n	 I would like to enter the Irish soda  
	 bread contest.

Parents and Students,
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!

n	 I would like to volunteer for one  
	 hour at the Irish Fest. 

Email: ________________________

OFFICE USE ONLY:

Check #: ___________________

Food (catering by Bayside Bull)
	 Irish beef stew with mashed  

	 potatoes, corned beef sliders  
	 with chips, pit beef sliders with  
	 chips, or veggie wrap with chips

	 Hot dog with chips
	 Snacks and sweets for sale

Meal* Included Tickets

	 $18/adult and $10/child

Admission Only Tickets

	 $10/adult and $8/child

Free Games and Activities

	 Crafts
	 Kids games
	 Face painting
	 Balloon artist
	 Irish soda bread contest

SOTI Irish Pub (cash only)
	 $5 Bailey’s cocktails
	 $6 Irish beer or cider
	 $6 Wine
	 $25 Bottomless beer/cider 
	 $10 Whiskey tasting flight* includes a bottle of water 

Meal Included Tickets:
# of adults  
_____ (beef stew)  
_____ (corned beef sliders)  
_____ (pit beef sliders)   
_____ (veggie wrap)  
x $18 = _____

# of children _____  
x $10 = _____

Admission Only Tickets:
# of adults _____ x $10 = _____           
# of children _____ x $8 = _____ 

Irish Pub Pre-Order:
# of bottomless beer/cider** ____   

x $25 = ____ 
# of whiskey tasting flights ____ 
x $10 = ____ (limit two per adult)

** includes a SOTI souvenir pint glass

Total Enclosed: _____  (checks should be payable to SOTI)

To purchase tickets online, visit https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/irishfest2020.



 

 

 

Calling All Bakers! 
 

 

Bake Sale Details:   

Please consider dropping of baked goodies for us to sell at the event.  We 

could use the following individually proportioned baked items:   

 

 Brownies, Cookies, Cake, and Cupcakes.   

 We will happily wrap them individually, if you would like to bring 

them in.  Please remember that we are peanut-free school.   If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dana Barile at 

manadazzie@gmail.com .   

 Drop-off your baked goodies on Friday, March 6 from 7:50am-6:00pm 

or on Saturday, March 7 from 9:30-11:00am.  Make sure they are 

labeled for the Bake sale.   

 Proceeds from the bake sale go to Sarah’s House in Fort Meade 

 

I will bring in a bake sale donation. 

 

Please Print Neatly!!! 

 

Name:  _________________________________________  Email: _________________________________ 

 

Youngest Child’s Name:  ____________________________ Teacher: ________________________________ 

 

 

Please send the form in to the main office labeled “Irish Fest Bake Sale” 

about:blank


 

 

Irish Soda Bread Contest 

 

 

 

 

Irish Soda Bread Contest Details: 

 Entries for the Irish Soda Bread Contest must be brought to Marian Hall 

no later than 12:30pm on Saturday, March 7. 

 Adult winner will receive a $25 gift card.  Child winner will receive a 

$10 gift card. 

 

 

         I would like to enter the contest. 

 

Please Print Neatly!!! 

Name:  _________________________________________  Email: _________________________________ 

 

Youngest Child’s Name:  ____________________________ Teacher: ________________________________ 

 

 

Please send the form in to the main office labeled “Irish Fest Soda Bread” 

 



School of the Incarnation 
2020 Volleyball Clinic 

 
 

Description: For the upcoming volleyball clinics, students will participate in activities to 
help develop skills and knowledge of volleyball.  

 
Eligibility:      Open to boys and girls in grades 2-5 
 
Dates:                  ​2nd/3rd Grade (Boys/Girls Mixed)- Tuesdays: 3/10, 3/17, 3/24, 3/31 and 

Friday: 3/13* 
 

     ​4th/5th Grade (Boys/Girls Mixed)- Mondays: 3/9, 3/16, 3/23, 3/30 and Friday: 
3/27* 

 
*Dates could change due to school closing or other conflicts. 

 
Times:                  3:00-4:30 PM 
Where: Marian Hall 
Cost:                    $30.00 per student (payment through FACTS). If you want to make a payment 

outside of the FACTS billing, please send a check to the Business Office made 
out to School of the Incarnation before the first day. 

  
Please register only if your child is available on the scheduled day for his/her group​. 
 
REGISTRATION LINK:​ ​https://forms.gle/78XM2jHhD17E3gtAA 
 
Please contact Mr. Smith (kbsmith@schooloftheincarnation.org) with any questions. 

https://forms.gle/78XM2jHhD17E3gtAA


Checks are payable to “SOTI” and marked “Attention: Gala Committee”  
with this form. To purchase raffle tickets by credit card go to 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/springgala2019?token=1159282430

School of the Incarnation’s 
Home and School Association

PRESENTS 

CASH BASH 
RAFFLE

NINE CHANCES TO WIN!  Winners will be drawn at SOTI’s Epic Night: 
A Totally 80’s Gala on Friday, April 24, 2020. You do not need to be present to win. Anyone 
(friends, relatives, alumni, etc.) can purchase raffle tickets. Cash Bash drawing times and 
amounts are below.

	 DRAWING TIME	 AMOUNT
	 7:30 p.m.	 $250
	 7:45 p.m.	 $250
	 8:00 p.m.	 $250
	 8:15 p.m.	 $250
	 8:30 p.m.	 $500
	 8:45 p.m.	 $500
	 9:00 p.m.	 $500
	 9:20 p.m.	 $1,000
	 9:45 p.m.	 $2,000

QUANTITY

Single Cash Bash ticket — $40

Three Cash Bash tickets — $100

Total Cash Bash Tickets

Total Amount Enclosed

NAME

EMAIL

TICKETS ARE $40 EACH OR BUY 3 FOR $100. 



School of the Incarnation
2020 GALA SPONSORSHIP/ 
ADVERTISEMENT FORM

SPONSOR/ADVERTISER INFORMATION

SPONSOR AND ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITIES

Platinum Sponsor — $5,000
Gold Sponsor — $3,500
Silver Sponsor — $2,500
Bronze Sponsor — $1,500
Maroon Sponsor — $1,000

Friend of School of the Incarnation Donation 
	 $500     
	 $250	
	 $100 
	 Other: ______________________

RETURN FORM TO
School of the Incarnation
Attn: Gala Committee
2601 Symphony Lane
Gambrills, MD 21054

Thank you for your generous donation!

SPONSOR/ADVERTISER CONTACT NAME

ADDRESS, CITY, STATE, ZIP CODE

PHONE FAX EMAIL

SPONSOR/COMPANY NAME

AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE DONATION DATE

The various sponsorship and advertising options and corresponding rates are described below. Please complete the form and return 
it with full payment. Please submit all artwork electronically as a high resolution JPEG, TIFF, or PDF or vector art EPS file. Please 
email your ad to the Gala committee at schooloftheincarnationgala@gmail.com. Sponsorships and advertisements are due by 
March 2, 2020.

PAYMENT TAX INFORMATION
Your donation may be tax deductible to the extent allowed 
by law. Contact your tax advisor. Please keep a copy of this 
form for your tax records. Federal Tax ID #: 52-2324195

Please make checks payable to SOTI. You may pay by credit 
card online at www.schooloftheincarnation.org/resources/
home-school-association. Under Upcoming Events, click on 
“Purchase Sponsorships and Advertisements.”



PLATINUM SPONSOR

GOLD SPONSOR
$3,500 — Two (2) Opportunities
•	 Six (6) tickets for the 2020 Gala. 
•	 Company name and logo on a Hanging Banner strategically located in the Ballroom.  
•	 Company logo and branding on hors d’oeuvre displays. 
•	 Company logo and branding on table tents. 
•	 Recognition within communications promoting the event — mail, web presence, social media.
•	 Logo placement on Gala online silent auction website.

$5,000 — One (1) Opportunity
•	 A complimentary table for 10 guests at the 2020 Gala.
•	 Company name and logo on a recognition banner at the Welcome Reception (Atrium) and one banner 

strategically located in the Ballroom. 
•	 Company logo and branding on cocktail napkins and hors d’oeuvre displays. 
•	 Company logo and branding on table tents.  
•	 Marketing and branding opportunities at all HSA-sponsored events in the 2020–2021 school year  

(exclusive of the 2021 Gala).
•	 Recognition within communications promoting the event — mail, web presence, online auction site.

School of the Incarnation
SPONSORSHIP BENEFITS

SILVER SPONSOR

BRONZE SPONSOR
$1,500 — Three (3) Opportunities
•	 Two (2) tickets for the 2020 Gala. 
•	 Company logo and branding on table tents.  
•	 Recognition within communications promoting the event — mail, web presence, social media.
•	 Logo placement on Gala online silent auction website.

$2,500 — Two (2) Opportunities
•	 Four (4) tickets for the 2020 Gala. 
•	 Company name and logo on a Hanging Banner strategically located in the Atrium.  
•	 Company logo and branding on table tents.
•	 Recognition within communications promoting the event — mail, web presence, social media.
•	 Logo placement on Gala online silent auction website.

MAROON SPONSOR
$1,000 — Unlimited
•	 Prominent signage throughout the silent auction tables (Atrium). 
•	 Recognition within communications promoting the event — mail, web presence, social media.
•	 Logo placement on Gala online silent auction website.



New Family Referral Program  

 

Our current Incarnation families are by far the best ambassadors for spreading the word about our school! Our New 
Family Referral Program rewards current families with a one-time $250 tuition credit for referring a new family who 
applies and enrolls.  Here’s how it works: 

 If you know of a family that you believe may be interested in School of the Incarnation, complete the “New 
Family Referral Form” below and submit to the school office.  

 Reach out to the family and share your experiences at School of the Incarnation.  Share with them the reasons 
you have chosen Catholic education and why you think they should do the same.  Let them know that you 
have or will refer their information to the school and that an admissions representative will call or email them 
to provide more information. 

 For each new family that applies and enrolls at least one full-time student, a $250 tuition credit will be 
awarded to the current referring family after the new student has been in attendance for 30 days. 

 Siblings of current students and previously enrolled students do not qualify as new families.  Staff members 
are not eligible for the referral credit. 

 Note that this form must be on file in the front office before the new family has contacted the school on their 
own for information or to visit so it is best to submit the form as soon as possible after speaking with the new 
family.  In other words, the referral form is not retroactive and you are not eligible for the referral if the family 
contacts school before the referral. 

 This referral program is open to all families with students currently enrolled in PreK4-Grade 8. 

 Referral fees are limited to one per family per academic year. 

Current Family     New Family 

_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
Parent name(s)                                                                                      Parent name(s) 

_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
Student name(s) /Grade(s)                                                                 Student name(s)/Grade(s) 

_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
Address                                                                                   Address 

_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
City, State, MD                                                                                     City, State, Zip 

_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
Phone                                                                                      Phone 

_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
Email                                                                                   Email 

How do you know this family?   □Work    □Friend    □Relative   □Neighbor  

                                 □Church □ Community  □ Other________________________ 
Any information we should know?______________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

By signing below, I confirm that I personally know this family and have shared the good news about School of the 

Incarnation with them.  I understand that an Admissions representative from the school will be contacting this new 

family to provide more information and invite the family for a tour. I have read and understand the guidelines of the 

New Family Referral Program. Contact Casey Boswell at 410.519.2285 with any questions. 

Signature________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

     -Office use only-     Form submission date_________________  Contact date__________________ 
     Enrollment date_______________________ $250 tuition credit date ______________________ 







Already have an account? Sign in

SIGN UP FOR FREE

NO MORE CLIPPING

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

SEE HOW AT
BTFE.COM

EARN CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL
 NO MORE CLIPPING. ALL YOU NEED IS YOUR SMARTPHONE.

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS:

You can find Box Tops on hundreds of 
products throughout the store.

Use the app to snap a photo of your 
receipt within 14 days of purchase.

You do not need to clip or send Box Tops labels to school.

Box Tops earnings are identified and 
automatically updated at BTFE.com.

The NEW and improved Box Tops mobile app uses 
state-of-the-art technology to scan your store 
receipt, find participating products and instantly 
add Box Tops to our school's earnings online.

LOOK FOR 
THE NEW 
LABEL:

© General Mills

SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE ABOUT 
THE BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM

RECEIPT

BUY
BOX TOPS PRODUCTS

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

Traditional Box Tops clips are being phased out of production but may continue to be found on 
many products throughout the store as packages transition to the new Box Tops labels. You can still 

clip these and send them to school. Please make sure each clip has a valid expiration date.

BOX TOPS CLIPS ON PACKAGES

EARN
CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL

BUY
 BOX TOPS 
 PRODUCTS

CUT
 OUT THE BOX TOP 
 FROM EACH PACKAGE

SEND
 YOUR BOX TOPS
 TO SCHOOL



THE ALL-NEW BOX TOPS IS HERE!
DOWNLOAD THE APP:


